
On Friday 10th February Willow Tree had their very own Gratitude 

Day. Gratitude is “an affirmation of goodness. We affirm that there 

are good things in the world, gifts and benefits we’ve received” Hav-

ing gratitude reminds us of what is truly important, which is family, 

friends, health and security, among other things.  Enabling us to have 

time to reflect and begin to understand gratitude, will in turn en-

hance well-being and deepen relationships. 

During the day children have took part in a range of activities:  

1. They learnt about significant jobs within our local community. 

Pupils researched these key jobs and created fact files/Google 

slides about them.   

2. We read the book ‘Gratitude is my Superpower’ before reflect-

ing on what we are thankful for. We shared these before creat-

ing our own gratitude wreath.  

3. After learning about the important role key workers play within 

our local community, we decided to write thank you cards to 

add to our scrapbook. We then delivered our scrapbooks along 

with some flowers and chocolates.   

4. We know the important roles our loved ones play in our lives. To 

show our thanks we wrote letters to them and well as making 

them a little gift.    

Highlights of  this week... 
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Attendance 

Reception 93.3% 

Year 1  93.6% 

Year 2 93.9% 

Year 3 90.7% 

Year 4 93.7% 

Year 5 92.4% 

Year 6 96.7% 

Whole School 92.1% 

Well done to Year 6for  
winning the weekly  
attendance, with an  

impressive 96.7% 
Keep up the good work!! 

Upcoming Events 

21.2.23 Pupil’s back in 

school  

21.2.23 Y5 swimming  

21.2.23 Reception Acorn 

Farm Visit 

2.3.23 World Book Day 



 
Get in Touch... 

Phone: 0151 477 8190 Email: wtpoffice@vantageacademies.co.uk  

Twitter:  @    Website: https://willowtree.knowsley.sch.uk/ 

Intra-School PE competition  

This week all children in Y1-Y6 have been taking part in a school 

Javelin competition. Children took turns to throw the Javelin as far as 

they could and measurement were taken. The results are in... 

  Y1-  Harry                   Y2-  Alice                      Y3– Mohammed                                                     

  Y4-  Dexter                 Y5-  Oscar                     Y6– Will 

Congratulations to our class winners! 

Congratulations! 

Half Term 

Activities  
 

Vibe Outdoor  
 

 

What to have some 

family fun, try outdoor 

activities and help a 

youth charity?  

 

 

Vibe outdoors are 

having a community 

open day Monday 

13th and Wednesday 

15th February. 

 

 

Taylor Park, St Helen.  

 

10.00am-3.00pm  

 

£2-3 per activity for 7+ 

years old.  

 

 

 

This weeks certificates were awarded to…  

Class  Personal Learning Goal 
Award  

Citizenship 

Award  

Reception Mickey   Daisy  

Year 1 Bobby  Frankie 

Year 2  Jack  Ava 

Year 3  Lillie-Anne Mohammed 

Year 4 Amelia   Heidi 

Year 5 Rabia Gerard  

Year 6  Somia Jack  

Y1 Dance Performance  

 

 

We wanted to say a huge well done to all our Y1 pupils who per-

formed a dance routine for their parents on Wednesday afternoon.  

This half term Y1 pupils have 

been having dance lessons 

with Miss Sutherland with 

Everton in the Community and 

they showcased to parents 

what skills they had learnt 

through this topic.   


